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U.S. Senate Committees Poised To Act On Transportation Reauthorization Bills This Week

On Wednesday, March 16, 2005 the Chairman of the Senate Environment and Public Works Committee, U.S. Senator James Inhofe of Oklahoma, is holding a markup of  “The Safe, Accountable, Flexible, and Efficient Transportation Equity Act of 2005.”  This bill addresses the highway portion of the transportation reauthorization bill to be considered in the U.S. Senate.

On Thursday, March 17, 2005 the Chairman of the Senate Banking Committee, U.S. Senator Richard Shelby, is holding a markup of “The Federal Public Transportation Act of 2005.”  This bill addresses the transit portion of the transportation reauthorization bill to be considered in the U.S. Senate.

If you have any questions concerning the Federal Brief, please contact Government Relations Administrator for Federal Affairs Marisa Yeager at (213) 922-2262 or David Kim, Director of Federal Advocacy in Washington, DC at (202) 349-1483.

